NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

THE ALASKA AREA NATIVE HEALTH SERVICE
WILL HOLD A PUBLIC MEETING IN MT. EDGECUMBE ON
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 12,1981, AT 1:00 P.M.

AT THE COMMUNITY HEALTH SERVICES CLASSROOM
MT. EDGECUMBE HOSPITAL

The purpose of the meeting is to take public comment on proposed change to current
federal regulation regarding persons who are considered eligible for health services through
the Indian Health Service. A change is proposed in the eligibility of non-Indians including
non-Alaska Natives. The change would expand eligibility to include the non-Indian spouse
(husband or wife) of an eligible Indian residing in the Indian’s household instead of only the
non-Indian wife; the proposal would also make eligible, with certain limitations, other
non-Indians.

-All persons who wish to comment are encouraged to do so in writing. Written comments
must be received by IHS no later than February 17, 1981. All written comments will be
transmitted in the form in which they are received to the Indian Health Service in Rockville,
Maryland. Verbal comments will be summarized before transmittal.

Copies of the proposed regulation and further i ion are available at all IHS facilities.
Public meetings will also be held in Anchorage on February 10, 1981, and in Fairbanks
on February 4, 1981.

ATTENTION
BBNC
SHARE-
HOLDERS

Board of Directors
Nominees are being
Solicited Now

The Board of Directors of
the Bristol Bay Native Cor-
poration is soliciting can-
didates for the Board. There
are four positions on the
Board to be filled at the
next Annual Shareholder's
Meeting. Any BBNC share-
holder who is nineteen
years or older may run for
the Board. Those interested
in running on the Board
slate of candidates should
send an application letter to
the Nominating Committee
for its consideration. The
application -letter must be
accompanied by a resume
which should include infor-
mation concerning the appli-
cant’s education, work ex-
perience, community in-
volvement, and any other
relevant experience which
the applicant would bring to
the Board. An applicant’s
letter of interest and resume
should be sent to:

Nominating Committee

Board of Directors

Bristol Bay Native Corporation
P.O. Box 220

Anchorage, Alaska 99510

Application lettefs and resumes
must be received by March 9,
1981 to be considered.




